Eye on the World February 3, 2024

This compilation of material for "Eye on the World" is presented as a service to the Churches of God. The views stated in the material are those of the writers or sources quoted by the writers, and do not necessarily reflect the views of the members of the Church of God Big Sandy. The following articles were posted at churchofgodbigsandy.com for the weekend of February 3, 2024.

Compiled by Dave Havir

Luke 21:34-36—"But take heed to yourselves, lest your souls be weighed down with self-indulgence, and drunkenness, or the anxieties of this life, and that day come on you suddenly, like a falling trap; for it will come on all dwellers on the face of the whole earth. But beware of slumbering; and every moment pray that you may be fully strengthened to escape from all these coming evils, and to take you stand in the presence of the Son of Man" (Weymouth New Testament).

• • • •

"Eye on the World" comment: The following headlines involve articles that are considered international. The articles were not posted, but the headlines give the essence of the story.

So much division in the world

• An article titled "U.S. Will Keep Nuclear Weapons in Britain for the First Time in 15 Years as Fears of a European War Edge Ever Closer" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 26, 2024.

- An article by Rachael Bunyan titled "What Happens if Putin Wins in Ukraine? 'Catastrophic' Change to World Order 'Would Lead to the Fall of NATO, Economic Carnage and Inevitable Nuclear War Once Autocrats See That the U.S. and the West Are Beatable' "was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 27, 2024.
- An article by Ishita Srivastava titled "Yemen Houthi Rebels Fire a Missile at a U.S. Warship, Escalating Worst Mideast Sea Conflict in Decades" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 27, 2024.
- An article by Mark Swanson titled "Blinken: Middle East at Its Most Dangerous Since 1973" was posted at newsmax.com on Jan. 29, 2024.
- An article by Sohrab Ahmari titled "How Many 'Limited' Wars Are Enough?" was

posted at american conservative.com on Jan. 30, 2024.

• An article by Jake Smith titled "In Just Four Months, Biden Administration Went From Bragging About Middle East Peace to Admitting Things Were Spiraling" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 30, 2024.

• An article by Jason Walsh titled ""Serbia to Introduce a Mandatory Military Draft Amid WW-3 Tensions" was posted at dailyfetched.com on Jan. 30, 2024.

A.I. – general warning of cyber battles

• An article by David Dimolfetta titled "Expect 'A.I. Versus A.I.' Cyber Activity Between U.S. and Adversaries; Pentagon Official Says" was posted at nextgov.com on Jan. 25, 2024.

U.S. troops lose 3 soldiers – U.S. and Iran threaten each other

- An article by Ronny Reyes titled "3 U.S. Service Members Killed (at Least 34 Injured) in Drone Attack in Jordan [Near Syrian Border] by 'Radical Iran-Backed Militant Groups'" was posted at nypost.com on Jan. 28, 2024.
- An article by Ben Shapiro titled "Three American Troops Killed, Dozens Injured in Iran-Backed Attack; All Because Biden Appeases Terrorists" was posted at dailywire.com on Jan. 29, 2024.
- An article by Chris Jewers titled "How Drone Strike Death of U.S. Soldiers in Jordan Takes Us a Step Closer to WW-3 (as Trump Has Warned) and Bidens Response Could Further Drag in Britain and Play Directly Into the Hands of Putin" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 29, 2024.
- An article by Douglas Murray titled "Israel PM Netanyahu's Urgent Warning to Americans: Iran Is Targeting the U.S. and the Rest of the West" was posted at nypost.com on Jan. 29, 2024.
- An article by Harriet Alexander titled "Tehran Warns Biden That If U.S. Strikes Iranian Soil in Retaliation for Death of Three Soldiers, the Islamist Regime Will Hit Back at American Targets Across the Middle East Sparking All-Out War Between the Foes" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 30, 2024.
- An article by Nicole Silverio titled "[Fox News'] Harris Faulkner Appears Stunned When Reporter Says Biden Hasn't Yet Contacted Families of Slain U.S. Service Members" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 30, 2024.
- An article by Geoff Earle titled "U.S. Preparing 'Weeks' of Strikes and Cyber Attacks Against Iran-Linked Targets After Deaths of Three American Soldiers as Tehran Threatens to 'Decisively Respond'" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 31, 2024.

Reminders – about Hamas violence associated with October 7

• An article by Peter Aitken titled "Father of Murdered IDF Soldier Says Hamas Terrorists Tried to Sell His Son's Head for \$10,000" was posted at foxnews.com on Jan. 28, 2024.

• An article by Staff titled "'Hamas Tore Off My Clothes, Threatened to Shoot': Gaza Hostage Tells Her Story" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 1, 2024.

United Nations Relief and Works Agency (UNRWA) involvement on October 7

- An article by Stephen M. Lepore titled "Sickening Claims Against UN Aid Agency Revealed: Israel Accuses UNRWA Staff of Role in Hamas Kibbutz Massacre That Killed 97, Kidnapping a Woman Into Gaza and Supplying RPGs and Ammo on October 7 Terror Attacks" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 28, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Netanyahu Adviser: Over a Dozen UNRWA Employees 'Took Part in the Atrocities of October 7'" was posted at jpost.com on Jan. 29, 2024.
- An article by Tovah Lazaroff titled "Israeli Intelligence Accuses 190 UNRWA Staff of Hamas, Islamic Jihad Roles" was posted at jpost.com on Jan. 29, 2024.
- An article by Tovah Lazaroff titled "EU Calls on UNRWA to Investigate All Gaza Staff for October 7 Involvement" was posted at jpost.com on Jan. 29, 2024.
- An article by Harriet Alexander titled "One in 10 Workers at UN Agency Given \$1.3 Billion of Cash Every Year to Provide Assistance to Palestine Is a Member of Hamas or Jihad Group and Half Have a Close Relative Who's a Militant; Israeli Intelligence Claims" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 2, 2024.

Outcome of International Court of Justice inquiry

• An article by Yonay Jeremy Bob titled "International Court of Justice Badmouths Israel for 35 Minutes, Then Israel Wins" was posted at jpost.com on Jan. 27, 2024.

Another attempt at hostage deal

- An article by Sabrina Miller and Natalie Lisbona titled "CIA Boss [William Burns] Holds Gaza Cease Fire Talks [With Hostage Exchange] With Israeli, Qatari and Egyptian Intelligence Chiefs in Paris" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 28, 2024.
- An article by Tovah Lazaroff titled "Gaza Hostage Deal Still at Starting Phase, More Talks Needed Qatari PM" was posted at jpost.com on Jan. 31, 2024.
- An article by Tovah Lazaroff titled "Gaza Hostage Deal Is 'Strong' Cease Fire Pause

Will Be Much Longer – U.S." was posted at jpost.com on Jan. 31, 2024.

• An article by Eliav Breuer titled "Lapid Could Join Netanyahu's Emergency Government,

Paving Way for Gaza Hostage Deal" was posted at jpost.com on Jan. 31, 2024.

- An article by Eliav Breuer titled "Netanyahu to Lapid: Join Israeli War Government, Receive Justice Ministry" was posted at jpost.com on Jan. 31, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Hamas Gives Initial Approval for Gaza Cease Fire, Hostage Deal Qatar" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 1, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Israeli Ministers: Gaza Hostage Deal Not Coming Soon, If Ever Report" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 2, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "IDF Fights in Gaza as Israel Awaits Hamas Response on Hostage Deal, Cease Fire" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 2, 2024.

When will Israel stop?

- An article by Staff titled "Israel Prepares for Intense Warfare With Hezbollah in Northern IDF Drills" was posted at jpost.com on Jan. 27, 2024.
- An article by Tal Spungin titled "IDF to Send Soldiers to Gaza's North as Hamas Terrorists Resurface" was posted at jpost.com on Jan. 29, 2024.
- An article by James Reynolds titled "Netanyahu Refuses to Withdraw From Gaza and Release 'Thousands of Terrorists' Held by IDF Forces" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 30, 2024
- An article by Mike Brest titled "Dramatic Footage Captures Disguised Israeli Troops Storming West Bank Hospital and Killing Terrorists" was posted at washingtonexaminer.com on Jan. 30, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "West Bank Could Be New Gaza With Terrorists Using Civilian Infrastructure" was posted at jpost.com on Jan. 31, 2024.
- An article by Yonah Jeremy Bob titled "Is the IDF Preparing to Invade Gaza's Rafah? Not Yet, Sources Say" was posted at jpost.com on Jan. 31, 2024.
- An article by Yonah Jeremy Bob titled "Israel Defeats Hamas in Khan Yunis, Over 10,000 Gazan Terrorists Killed" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 1, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "IDF's Operations in Gaza's Khan Yunis Continue, Over 20 Terrorists Killed" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 2, 2024.

Hamas tunnels

• An article by Staff titled "IDF Destroys Hamas Terror Tunnels, Clear Out of Khan Yunis Continues" was posted at jpost.com on Jan. 31, 2024.

• An article by Yonah Jeremy Bob titled "This Is How the IDF Floods Hamas's Underground Tunnels in Gaza" was posted at jpost.com on Jan. 31, 2024.

Discussion about "day after"

- An article by Staff titled "Israel-Egypt Ties on Verge of Collapse Amid War on Hamas in Gaza" was posted at jpost.com on Jan. 27, 2024.
- An article by Barak Ravid titled "Saudis, Egypt, Jordan and PA Meet in Secret to Discuss Future of Gaza" was posted at jpost.com on Jan. 29, 2024.
- An article by Yaakov Katz titled "When the War in Gaza Stops, the Political War in Israel Will Begin" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 2, 2024.

Houthis

- A video and an article by Ryan Prosser titled "Shocking Moment British Tanker Marlin Luanda Catches Fire in Gulf of Aden After Being Hit by a Missile From the Houthis" were posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 27, 2024.
- An article by Debbie Mohnblatt titled "As U.S.-Led Coalition Targets Houthis, India Bolsters Red Sea Security to Counter Piracy" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 2, 2024.

International – anti-Semitism

- An article by James Reinl titled "UN's Palestinian Teachers Exposed as Hamas-Loving Jihadis: Congress Learns of Telegram Club Praising 'Holy Warriors' Who Left Israelis 'Dead in Hell'" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 30, 2024.
- An article by Laura Parnaby titled "[Rock Group] Pink Floyd's Roger Waters Is Finally Dropped by German Record Label Months After He Was Accused of Anti-Semitism for Backing Hamas' October 7 Attack" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 31, 2024.

Iran

- A Reuters article by Staff titled "Iran Executes Four People It Claims Are Linked to Israeli Intelligence" was posted at reuters.com on Jan. 28, 2024.
- A Reuters article by Daniel Flynn titled "Iran's Guards Pull Officers From Syria After

Israeli Strikes [Fearing Israeli Assassinations]" was posted at reuters.com on Feb. 1, 2024.

Russia-Ukraine war

- An article by Staff titled "CIA Chief Says Russia's Failures in the Ukraine War Have Sealed Its Fate as 'China's Economic Vassal'" was posted at businessinsider.com on Jan. 30, 2024.
- An article by Chris Jewers titled "Ukraine Set to Receive New Game-Changing U.S.-Made 'Glide Bombs' With 100-Mile Range as Soon as Today in New Frontline Blow to Putin" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 31, 2024.

Comments – about NATO

• An article by Jennifer Hansler titled "Biden Administration Tells Congress It Intends to Sell Turkey F-16s After Erdogan Approved Sweden's NATO Membership" was posted at cnn.com on Jan. 26, 2024.

Comments about China and Taiwan

• An article by Jake Smith titled "U.S. Is Scrambling to Prep for a China Invasion of Taiwan; Defense Officials Say" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 31, 2024.

International covid

- An article by Madeline Grant titled "One by One, the Lockdown Myths Are Crumbling" was posted at telegraph.co.uk on Jan. 31, 2024.
- An article by Kevin Bardosh titled "Nicola Sturgeon [Former First Minister of Scotland] Won't Give Up Her Lockdown Dogmatism" was posted at unherd.com on Feb. 1, 2024.
- An article by Adam Forrest, Zoe Grunewald and Archie Mitchell titled "Tearful Nicola Sturgeon [Former First Minister of Scotland] Admits Deleting WhatsApps but Denies Politicizing Covid Crisis [Saying Biggest Regret Is Not Going Into Lockdown Earlier]" was posted at independent.com on Feb. 1, 2024.
- An article by Quentin Letts titled "The Real Reason Knuckle-Duster Nicola Sturgeon [Former First Minister of Scotland] Sprang a Leak and Started Blubbing [Blubbering] . . . Because She Knows She's Finished" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 31, 2024.

Climate agenda – international comments

• An article by Daniel W. Nebert titled "Today's 'Climate Crisis' Is a Fairy Tale [but the Anti-Fossil Fuel Vendetta Is Damaging Economies]" was posted at americanthinker.com on Jan.

27, 2024.

• An article by Jing Pan titled "Joe Rogan Slammed This Major Country [Germany] for 'Going After Farmers' – Then Mocked Another [Ireland] for Slaughtering Cows in the Name of Climate Change" was posted at moneywise.com on Jan. 27, 2024.

- An article by Matt Strudwick titled "Is Nothing Sacred? Moment Eco-Morons Attack the Mona Lisa in the Louvre by Throwing Soup at Da Vinci's Priceless Painting" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 28, 2024.
- An article by Nick Pope titled "Green Party Realizes Germany May Need Fossil Fuels After All as Economic Crisis Drags On" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 31, 2024.
- An article by John Hayward titled "China's Lithium Producers See Profits Collapse as EV Demand Craters" was posted at breitbart.com on Jan. 31, 2024.

Reminders – China talks climate change, but produces coal

- Looking back to February 2023, an article by Thomas Catenacci titled "China Unleashes Massive Coal Power Expansion Despite John Kerry's Climate Pleas" was posted at foxnews.com on Feb. 27, 2023.
- Looking back to April 2023, an article by Amy Hawkins titled "China Ramps Up Coal Power Despite Carbon Neutral Pledges" was posted at theguardian.com on April 23, 2023.
- Looking back to November 2023, an article by Darrell Proctor titled "China Will Guarantee Financial Support for Coal-Fired Power Plants" was posted at powermag.com on Nov. 10, 2023.
- Looking back to November 2023, an article by David Blackmon titled "What Does China Know That the Biden Administration Doesn't? [As China's National Development and Reform Commission Recently Announced the Plan to Subsidize the Building of New Coal-Fired Electricity Generation Plants]" was posted at dailycaller.com on Nov. 15, 2023.
- Looking back to November 2023, an article by Nick Pope titled "Biden Administration Doubles Down on Climate Cooperation With China as Xi's Economy Goes on Coal Binge" was posted at dailycaller.com on Nov. 15, 2023.
- Looking back to November 2023, a Reuters article by Colleen Howe and Ella Cao titled "In China's Coal Country, Full Steam Ahead With New Power Plants Despite Climate Pledges" was posted at reuters.com on Nov. 30, 2023.
- Looking back to December 2023, an article by å

• Looking back to October 2023, an article by Jane Herz titled "I'm a Flight Attendant – Here's How to Check for Bed Bugs at Your Hotel [Don't Put Your Luggage on a Carpeted Surface; Check the Bedding in the Dark; Look in Creases in Fabric Chairs and Sofas; and Look Out for Luggage Racks]" was posted at nypost.com on Oct. 4, 2023.

- Looking back to October 2023, an article by Adriana Diaz titled "Need to Kill Bed Bugs? This Is the Best Temperature to Wash Your Sheets [60 Degrees on a Long Wash of Over 2 Hours]" was posted at nypost.com on Oct. 16, 2023.
- An article by David Landsel titled "Here's the One Thing You Should Do Immediately When You Enter a Hotel Room [Look Under the Mattress and Do a Bed Bug Check]" was posted at nypost.com on Jan. 27, 2024.

Miscellaneous – international news

- An article by Ishita Srivastava titled "U.S. Embassy in Bahamas Issues Travel Warning to Americans as 18 People Are Murdered 'in Broad Daylight' in January" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 26, 2024.
- An article by Jing Pan titled "'I Wouldn't Let Him Manage a Candy Store': Kevin O'Leary Blasted Justin Trudeau as 'The Worst Prime Minister Ever' Urges Canada to Move On From the 'Incredibly Weak Manager'" was posted at moneywise.com on Jan. 26, 2024.
- An article by Brooke Kato titled "Breast Reductions Will Surge in 2024 as Boob Lift Regret Rises, Plastic Surgeon Says" was posted at nypost.com on Jan. 26, 2024.
- An article by Shannon Thaler titled "Mercedes-Benz Debuts \$1 Billion [Residential] Luxury Tower in Dubai, Apartments Will Cost Up to \$10 Million Each" was posted at nypost.com on Jan. 26, 2024.
- An article by Katrina Gonaglen titled "Hate Tipping? [Six] Countries That Don't Expect You to Leave a Gratuity [Argentina, Australia, Belgium, French Polynesia, Singapore and Switzerland] Including Three Where Leaving a Tip Is an Insult [China, Japan and South Korea]" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 27, 2024.
- An article by Tracy Swartz titled "Vegan Women Run Higher Risk of Developing Pregnancy Complications: Study" was posted at nypost.com on Jan. 28, 2024.
- An article by Hank Berrien titled "'There Is No Plan B': Argentina's President Milei Takes Hard Line on Return to Capitalism" was posted at dailywire.com on Jan. 29, 2024.
- An article by Xantha Leatham titled "Why Playing an Instrument or Singing in a Choir Can Keep Your Brain Healthy in Middle-Age" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 29, 2024.
- An article by Jonathan Chadwick titled "Humans Are Already Trashing Mars (Despite

Never Setting Foot on It): Shocking Map Reveals the 15,694 lbs. of Space Junk Piling Up on the Red Planet Including Crashed Spacecraft and Discarded Drill Bits" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 31, 2024.

• A Reuters article by Daren Butler titled "Turkey Arrests 25 Suspects Over Church Shooting – Minister" was posted at reuters.com on Feb. 1, 2024.

• • • • •

"Eye on the World" comment: The following headlines are about articles that involve the United States. The articles were not posted, but the headlines give the essence of the story.

Keep your eyes open - terror threats

• An article by Staff titled "Hamas Is a Threat to the Entire World" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 2, 2024.

Pro-life Christians going to jail?

- An article by Leif Le Mahieu titled "Pro-Life Demonstrators Found Guilty, Face Up to 11 Years in Federal Prison" was posted at dailywire.com on Jan. 30, 2024.
- An article by Leif Le Mahieu titled "'A Church Meeting Is Now a Conspiracy': Pro-Lifers Pray Outside Court After Conviction Over Peaceful Protest" was posted at dailywire.com on Jan. 30, 2024.
- An article by Vince Coglianese titled "Editor Daily Rundown: Biden Administration Could Jail Christians for Up to 11 Years Over Peaceful Protest" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 31, 2024.
- An article by Amanda Prestigiacomo titled "'This Is Real Fascism': Anger Erupts After Biden DOJ Targets More Pro-Life Protesters, Who Now Face Decade Behind Bars" was posted at dailywire.com on Jan. 31, 2024.

Montana can take children from parents

• An article by Claudia Aoraha titled "Republican Montana Governor Greg Gianforte Defends State's Decision to Remove 14-Year-Old Teen From Her Parents Who Disagreed With Her Wish to Transition" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 31, 2024.

FBI seized 1,400 safety deposit boxes

• An article by Laura Parnaby titled "FBI Did Violate 'Constitutional Rights' of Wealthy

Beverly Hills Residents by Seizing 1,400 Safety Deposit Boxes Containing Their Watches, Money and Jewelry From Business That Was Suspected of Stashing Criminal Cash" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 31, 2024.

Comments about government and corporate snooping

• An article by Nick Pope titled "[Former CIA Director] Leon Panetta Says China Could Use [Proposed] Democrat-Backed Battery Factory [in Michigan] to Spy on America" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 31, 2024.

Comments about censorship

• An article by Jason Walsh titled "Jimmy Kimmel Says Joe Biden Having Dementia Is Just a 'Crazy Conspiracy Theory'" was posted at dailyfetched.com on Feb. 1, 2024.

Comments about free speech

• An article by Brad Polumbo titled "Extreme Anti-Free Speech Codes Rule American Universities, a New Report Reveals [by Foundation for Individual Rights and Expression]" was posted at newsweek.com on Jan. 31, 2024.

Broken voter ID laws = an incapacitated man with disastrous policies could "win" again

- An article by Chad Ennis titled "Post-Election Audits Should Be the Norm for Every State" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 4, 2024.
- A video and an article by Gage Klipper titled "Watch Now 'Rigged': Death of the American Voter" were posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 26, 2024.

Will Biden stand up to the pressure and continue to support Israel?

- An article by Jake Smith titled "Biden Tells Netanyahu Time Is Running Out for U.S. Support in Israel's Counteroffensive" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 26, 2024.
- An article by Geoff Earle titled "Biden Tells Bibi He Won't Wait Another Year for the Gaza War to End: President Tells Israeli Counterpart to Scale-Down Offensive Hamas to Stop Conflict Before November Election" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 26, 2024.
- An article by Andrea Widburg titled "Biden to Israel: Forget Your Existential Concerns, I've Got an Election to Win" was posted at americanthinker.com on Jan. 26, 2024.

Disruptive protests

• An article by Geoff Earle titled "Pro-Palestinian Protesters Chant '[Expletive] Joe Biden' and Accuse Him of Genocide as They Face Off With Riot Cops in Tense Scenes in Michigan"

was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 1, 2024.

Muslim leader (Zainab Khan) – Muslim Americans must discourage anti-Semitism

• Looking back to October 2023, a video by Fox News titled "Zainab Kahn [Muslim American Leadership Alliance Founder]: I'm 'Appalled' by the Muslim American Response to War in Israel [Saying Many of the 'Protests' Are Not Peaceful, but Are Inflamed Riots – and That the American Muslim Community Should Do More to Discourage Anti-Semitism]" was posted at foxnews.com on Oct. 21, 2023.

Anti-Semitism – general

- An article by Gregory T. Angelo titled "Why Are Democrats Still Supporting Islamist Groups [Like CAIR] That Hate Israel?" was posted at nypost.com on Jan. 27, 2024.
- An article by Rafael Medoff titled "Why Do So Many Young Americans Hate Israel?" was posted at jpost.com on Jan. 31, 2024.

ESG and **DEI**

- An article by Reagan Reese titled "Biden and Kamala's Chief Diversity Officer [Michael Leach] Departing White House" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 26, 2024.
- An article by Katelynn Richardson titled "Federal Judges Slapped With Conduct Complaint for Prioritizing 'Newer, Female and Minority' Attorneys" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 26, 2024.
- An article by Kate Anderson titled "Student Group ['Students for Fair Admissions'] Files Emergency Petition With Supreme Court Over West Point Race-Based Admissions" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 27, 2024.
- An article by Aaron Sibarium titled "Not Just Claudine Gay, Harvard's Chief Diversity Officer [Sherri Charleston] Plagiarized and Claimed Credit for Husband's Work; Complaint Alleges" was posted at freebeacon.com on Jan. 30, 2024.
- An article by Brandon Poulter titled "Donor Who Gave Harvard \$300 Million [Ken Griffin] Says He's 'Not Interested' in Funding University, Questions 'DEI Agenda'" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 30, 2024.
- An article by Rusty Weiss titled "Mark Cuban Admits Considering Race and Gender as Part of Hiring Federal Official [Andrea R. Lucas, the Commissioner of the Employment Opportunity Commission] Explains Why That's a Problem [Saying Race/Sex Can't Be a 'Plus Factor, Tie-Breaker, or Tipping Point']" was posted at boundingintosports.com on Jan. 30, 2024.

• An article by Joseph MacKinnon titled "Utah Breaks Free From DEI Regime After Texas and Florida Paved the Way" was posted at theblaze.com on Jan. 31, 2024.

Illegal immigration – Mayorkas impending impeachment

- An article by Brady Knox titled "Mayorkas's Impending Impeachment Would Be First for Cabinet Member in 150 Years" was posted at washingtonexaminer.com on Jan. 29, 2024.
- An article by Morgan Phillips and Stephen M. Lepore titled "House Approves Articles of Impeachment Against Homeland Security Secretary Alejandro Mayorkas" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 31, 2024.

Illegal immigration – battle with Texas

- An article by Nikki Schwab titled "White House Criticizes Half the Nation's Governors for Backing Texas as Border Standoff Intensifies: Karine Jean-Pierre Accuses Greg Abbott of Stopping Agents Doing Their Jobs and Won't Say If Biden Will Federalize the National Guard" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 26, 2024.
- An article by James Gordon titled "Border Patrol Has 'No Plans' to Remove Razor Wire Set Up by Texas Amid Feud With Biden Administration as President Says He'll Shut Down the Border the Day New Bill Allows Him To" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 27, 2024.
- An article by Hailey Gomez titled "[Liberal Lawyer] Alan Dershowitz Slams Biden for Border Crisis Response" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 27, 2024.
- An article by Isabel Keane titled "Putin Ally [Dmitry Medvedev] Warns Texas Border Battle Could Spark Civil War in U.S.: 'Even More Destructive' "was posted at nypost.com on Jan. 28, 2024.
- An article by Jeff Crouere titled "Goal of Open Border Is to Turn Texas Blue" was posted at townhall.com on Jan. 29, 2024.
- An article by Brandon Gillespie and Adam Shaw titled "Texas Governor Abbott Sends Stark Message to Sanctuary Cities as Migrant Crisis Continues [Vowing to Transport Migrants Until the Federal Government Took Appropriate Action]" was posted at foxnews.com on Jan. 29, 2024.

Convoy heads to Texas border

- An article by MaryAnn Martinez titled "People's Convoy 2.0: Huge Cavalcade of Truckers Will Head to Border Hotspots in Bid to Shame Biden Administration Into Cracking Down on Migration Crisis" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 26, 2024.
- An article by Matthew Sedaca titled "Convoy Claiming to Be 'God's Army' Heading

to Texas to Protest Border Crisis: 'Biblical, Monumental Moment' "was posted at nypost.com on Jan. 27, 2024.

- An article by Sarah Rumpf-Whitten titled "Texas-Bound 'Take Our Border Back' Convoy to 'Shed Light' on Migrant Crisis, 'Send a Message' to Leaders" was posted at foxnews.com on Jan. 27, 2024.
- An article by Noa Haiff titled "MAGA Truck Convoy Called 'Army of God' Heads to Southern Border as Experts Warn Border Crisis Likely to Get Even Worse After Record 302,000 Migrants Crossed Over Into the U.S." was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 28, 2024.

Biden blames congress about border

- An article by Hailey Gomez titled "Biden Shifts Border Crisis Blame in New Statement" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 26, 2024.
- An article by Amanda Prestigiacomo titled "President Biden Blames Congress for Border Crisis, Elon Musk Calls Foul" was posted at dailywire.com on Jan. 27, 2024.
- An article by Miranda Devine titled "Joe Biden Now Doing What He Does Best Weaseling Out of the Blame for U.S. Border Crisis" was posted at nypost.com on Jan. 28, 2024.

Biden claims he needs more power about border

- An article by Madison Hall titled "Ted Cruz Says There's No Need for More Border Legislation and Biden Should Simply Mimic Trump's Immigration Strategy" was posted at businessinsider.com on Jan. 26, 2024.
- An article by Katie Pavlich titled "Biden Can Stop the Flow of Illegal Immigration Now –
 He's Refusing" was posted at townhall.com on Jan. 29, 2024.
- An article by Virginia Kruta titled "'Not True': Fox News Reporter [Bill Melugin] Busts Biden Claim That He Needs Border Deal to Take Executive Action" was posted at dailywire.com on Jan. 29, 2024.
- An article by Katie Pavlich titled "Biden: 'I've Done All I Can Do' With Executive Authority to Fix the Border [Speaker Johnson: 'That Is Simply Untrue. He's Either Lying or Misinformed']" was posted at townhall.com on Jan. 30, 2024.

Illegal immigration – migrant crime

• An article by Stephen Sorace titled "Migrant Crime a "Real Problem' in Chicago Suburb After Six More Charged in Macy's Retail Thefts: Police Chief" was posted at foxnews.com on Jan. 25, 2024

• An article by Mike Miller titled "Police in Sanctuary Cities Report 'Significant' Increase in Crime Tied to Illegal Aliens Released by Biden" was posted at redstate.com on Jan. 31, 2024.

- An article by Rachel Bowman titled "'Get Them All and Send Them Back' New York Governor Kathy Hochul Steps Up Her U-Turn on Welcoming Migrants After Shameful Attack on NYPD Cops in Time Square" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 1, 2024.
- An article by Karol Markowicz titled "Deport NYC's Cop-Beating Migrants If We Can Find Them After They Were Let Loose on No Bail" was posted at nypost.com on Feb. 1, 2024.
- An article by Joe Marino, Georgett Roberts and Jorge Fitz-Gibbon titled "Police Believe Four of the Migrants Arrested in Cop Beat-Down Near Times Square Fled on a Bus to California" was posted at nypost.com on Feb. 1, 2024.

Illegal immigration – terrorists entering

- An article by Jennie Taer titled "Border Agents Nabbed 50 Illegal Aliens on Terror Watch List in Last Three Months" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 26, 2024.
- A video and an article by Jon Michael Raasch titled "'Terrifying' Video of Border Crosser Saying 'You Are Going to Know Who I Am' Is Another Reminder That Biden's Policies Are Letting Terrorists Come Into the U.S.; Top Republican Warns" were posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 26, 2024.
- An article by Jennie Taer titled "Terrorist Caught Illegally Crossing the Border Was Allowed to Roam Free for Nearly a Year; Memo Says" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 29, 2024.

Illegal immigration – general comments

- An article by Jon Levine titled "Senator John Fetterman Says 'Progressives Left Me' as He Urges Action to Secure Border: 'There Is a Crisis'" was posted at nypost.com on Jan. 20, 2024.
- An article by Blake Jones titled "University of California Hits Pause on Plan to Hire Undocumented Students" was posted at politico.com on Jan. 25, 2024.
- An article by Adry Torres titled "New 1,500-Strong Migrant Caravan Seen Walking Toward U.S. Southern Border Hours After Boat Full of Asylum Seekers Lands in Affluent San Diego Community" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 26, 2024.
- An article by Joe Hutchison titled "Record 302,000 Migrants Crossed the Border in December (Including 19 on FBI Terror Watchlist): Texas National Guard Soldiers Continue

Fortifying Border With Barbed Wire as South Dakota Governor Kirsti Noem 'Tours the War Zone'" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 26, 2024.

- An article titled "The Immigration Crisis Shows Just How Much Contempt America's Establishment Has for Democracy" was posted at thefederalist.com on Jan. 26, 2024.
- An article by John Binder titled "Joe Biden's Parole Pipeline Freed 745,000 Foreign Nationals Into U.S. in 2023 Exceeding 2 Months of American Births" was posted at breitbart.com on Jan. 27, 2024.
- An article by Arjun Singh titled "Denver Cracks Down After Taking More Migrants Per Capita Than Anywhere Else" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 27, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Cruz: Biden's Border Crisis Is So Bad He Makes Obama's Border Crisis Seem 'Minuscule'" was posted at dailywire.com on Jan. 30, 2024.
- An article by Dominic Yeatman titled "Outrage as Massachusetts Democrat Governor Closes Cherished Sports Center in Majority-Black Boston Suburb for Four Months So It Can Be Used to House Migrants" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 31, 2024.
- An article by Rusty Weiss titled "Super Bowl Legend Jim McMahon Takes Aim at White House: 'Close the [Darn] Borders'" was posted at boundingintosports.com on Jan. 31, 2024.

Comments – about military

- An article by Megan Eckstein titled "Ship Shortage Forces Marines to Consider Alternate Deployments" was posted at defensenews.com on Jan. 25, 2024.
- An article by Alexander Pease titled "U.S. Navy to Enlist Recruits Without High School Diplomas" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 27, 2024.

Covid – fraud

• An article by Staff titled "Warning Issued on New Scam Exploiting Covid Relief Programs and Fake Bail Payments" was posted at ktul.com (Oklahoma City) on Feb. 2, 2024.

Covid and flu cases – Bryan, Texas

• An article by Heather Kovar titled "Covid and Flu Cases Elevated in the Region [Bryan, Texas]" was posted at kbtx.com on Feb. 1, 2024.

Covid vaccines – CDC says too few people are getting vaccinated

• An article by Mary Kekatos titled "Why Are 1,500 Americans Still Dying From Covid Every Week? [One Reason by the Author: 'As of January 5, Just 19.4% of adults aged 18 and

Older and 8% of Children Have Received the Updated Covid Vaccine, CDC Data Shows']" was posted at abenews.com on Jan.10, 2024.

Covid vaccines – mainstream media is thrilled with 54%

- An article by Mike Stobbe titled "Newest Covid Vaccines Are 54% Effective in Preventing Symptoms; U.S. CDC Finds" was posted at the globeandmail.com on Feb. 1, 2024.
- An article titled "Latest Covid-19 Vaccine Offers Strong Protection [54%] Against Symptomatic Infection; CDC Data" was posted at cnn.com on Feb. 1, 2024.
- An article by Alice Park titled "The New Covid-19 Shot Is Surprisingly Effective Against the Latest Variant" was posted at time.com on Feb. 1, 2024.

Covid – delayed health problems

• Looking back to December 2023, an article by Mallory Locklear titled "Study Helps Explain Post-Covid Exercise Intolerance" was posted at yale.edu on Dec. 19, 2023.

Covid – criticism about shutting schools and masks

• An article by Caitlin Tilley titled "America's Covid Shame: Damning BMJ [British Medical Journal] Report Slams U.S. for Shutting Schools Too Long and Masking Outside – While Warning Its Pandemic Response Was a 'Zip Code Lottery'" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 30, 2024.

Covid – how did pandemic affect airline maintenance?

• An article by Chris Pandolfo titled "United [Airlines] Executive Says Covid-19 Pandemic May Have Contributed to Boeing's Problems With Lost Personnel: 'Experience Counts'" was posted at nypost.com on Feb. 1, 2024.

Climate agenda – general

- An article by Robert Schmad and Philip Lenczycki titled "Liberal [U.S.] Foundations Poured Tens of Millions of Dollars Into Influential Environmental Organization [Energy Foundation China] Tied to Chinese Government" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 12, 2024.
- An article by Evita Duffy-Alfonso titled "Biden's Natural Gas Shutdown Won't Help the Environment, but It Will Make You Poor, Cold and Miserable" was posted at thefederalist.com on Jan. 26, 2024.
- An article by Jason Cohen titled "Major Apparel Company's [Patagonia] Political Arm Funnels \$71 Million Toward Climate, Democrat Organizations: Report" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 30, 2024.

• An article by Will Kessler titled "Business Groups File Suit Against California Law Requiring Climate Disclosures" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 30, 2024.

U.S. cuts coal – while China promotes coal

- Looking back to November 2023, an article by Harold Hutchison titled "'China's Not Doing Any of This Stuff': GOP Senator [Eric Schmitt of Missouri] Pours Cold Water on Biden's Climate Cooperation Effort With CCP" was posted at dailycaller.com on Nov. 16, 2023.
- Looking back to November 2023, an article by Nick Pope titled "U.S. Backing New Plan to Cripple Coal Industry at UN Climate Conference" was posted at dailycaller.com on Nov. 21, 2023
- Looking back to December 2023, an article by Michael Dorgan titled "U.S. Commits to Shutting Down Its Coal Plants During COP28" was posted at foxnews.com on Dec. 2, 2023.

Fossil fuel – Biden's plan from day 1

• Looking back to March 2022, an article by Staff titled "[Journalist Dan] Bongino: Destruction of U.S. Fossil Fuel Has Been Biden Administration's 'Energy Suicide Plan' Since Day 1" was posted at foxnews.com on March 12, 2022.

Fossil fuel – bad policies in U.S.

• An article by Brianna Lyman titled "Biden Administration Sells Off Crucial U.S. Helium Stockpile [Reserve Located Underground in Amarillo, Texas]" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 26, 2024.

Comments – electric vehicles

- An article by Will Kessler titled "Top U.S. Automaker [General Motors] Reports \$1.7 Billion Loss on Electric Vehicles in 4th Quarter" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 30, 2024.
- An article by Nike Pope titled "Biden Administration Classifies Martha's Vineyard, Elite Locales as 'Low-Income' to Push EV Charger Subsidies" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 31, 2024.

Comments – pro-life

• Looking back to May 2023, an article by Mansur Shaheen titled "[Massachusetts] Doctors Perform World-First Brain Surgery on Baby With Deadly Genetic Disorder While It Is Still Inside Its Mom's Uterus" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 4, 2023.

• An article by Kate Anderson titled "Texas Saw Over 16,000 More Births [in 2022] After Passing Six-Week Abortion Ban" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 27, 2024.

Comments – pro-abortion

- An article by Kassy Dillon titled "Catholic University Fires Professor Who Subjected Students to Abortion Doula [While a Midwife Can Provide Medical Care, a Doula Provides Information and Emotional Support]" was posted at dailywire.com on Jan. 30, 2024.
- An article by Terence P. Jeffrey titled "Biden Declares All 'Endowed by Their Creator' With Right to Life and Abortion Must Be Legal" was posted at creators.com on Jan. 31, 2024.

Transgender – miscellaneous news

- An article by Mary Rooke titled "American Parents [in Maine] Stood Up to the Trans Cult and Won Big" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 26, 2024.
- An article by Kate Anderson titled "Utah Governor Signs Bill Barring Men From Using Women's Bathrooms" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 31, 2024.

Deficit

• An article by Breck Dumas titled "JPMorgan CEO Jamie Dimon Warns U.S. Driving Toward a Cliff as Debt Snowballs" was posted at foxbusiness.com on Jan. 26, 2024.

After months of deception, Biden admitted the obvious about "Inflation Reduction Act"

• Looking back to August 2023, an article by Brianna Lyman titled "Inflation Reduction Act 'Has Nothing to Do With Inflation' – Biden Says" was posted at dailycaller.com on Aug. 11, 2023.

After Biden admitted the obvious – White House tried weak damage control

• Looking back to August 2023, an article by Ian Hanchett titled "White House on Biden Admitting 'Inflation Reduction Act' Isn't Really About Inflation: It's 'Also About Reducing Prices'" was posted at breitbart.com on Aug. 30, 2023.

Inflation

- An article by Staff titled "CBS Anchor Admits He Could Not Find a Single Person Outside of New Hampshire Grocery Store Who Feels 'Good About the Economy'" was posted at nypost.com on Jan. 25, 2024.
- An article by Andrew Court titled "My Family of Four Can No Longer Live Comfortably on \$230,000 a Year Here's How Much the American Dream Really Costs" was posted at

nypost.com on Jan. 27, 2024.

• An article by James Gordon titled "Goldman Sachs Banker Who Retired at 34 Reveals the Best Ways to Combat Inflation – as He Says a Family-of-Four Needs More Than \$230,000 a Year to Live Comfortably" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 28, 2024.

• An article by Stephen M. Lepore titled "That's Not How the Economy Works, Joe! Biden Demands Supermarkets Cut Soaring Grocery Prices That Threaten His Re-Election – Even Though Reasons for Spikes Are Beyond Stores' Control" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 2, 2024.

Finances

• An article by Warner Todd Huston titled "Report: Taylor Swift Has Generated \$33.1 Million in Brand Value for the NFL" was posted at breitbart.com on Jan. 29, 2024.

Comments – about defunding the police

• Looking back to June 2020, an article by Paige Fernandez titled "Defunding the Police Will Actually Make Us Safer" was posted at aclu.org on June 11, 2020.

Comments – soft on crime

- An article by Selim Algar titled "California Double Killer Free After 4 Years in Same County Where Psychotic Stabber Got Probation" was posted at nypost.com on Jan. 28, 2024.
- An article by Michael Ruiz titled "California Child Killer Who Beat 3-Year-Old to Death to Walk Free Unless Governor Newsom Overrules Parole Board" was posted at foxnews.com on Jan. 28, 2024.

Violence

- A video and an article by Chris Eberhart titled "Dallas Police Hunt Gunmen Who Unleashed Hail of Bullets in Shopping Center Shooting Caught on Video" were posted at foxnews.com on Jan. 25, 2024.
- An article by Lauren Liebhaber titled "Mall Worker Told Rowdy Kids to Leave and Was Beaten Unconscious by Parent; Texas Cops Say" was posted at star-telegram.com on Jan. 26, 2024.
- An article by Kate Anderson titled "Feds Forced to Send Reinforcements to America's Capital as Rising Crime Devastates City" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 26, 2024.
- An article by Will Potter titled "San Francisco's Oldest Toy Store (Which Inspired Toy Story Blockbuster Movies) Shuts Down After 86 Years Due to the 'Perils and Violence' of the

Downtown – as It Becomes Latest Victim of Zombie City Awash With Drugs, Homelessness and Crime" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 27, 2024.

- An article by Brandon Poulter titled "Crime Has Gotten So Bad in Blue City [Oakland] That Companies Are Now Paying for Security Escorts to Protect Employees" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 31, 2024.
- An article by Andrew Battifarano titled "New Mexico State's [Basketball Player] Robert Carpenter Gets Ejected After Brazenly Throwing Punch at Opponent" was posted at nypost.com on Feb. 2, 2024.
- A video and an article by Richard Polina titled "Parents Brawl at [New Jersey] Wrestling Meet [While the Children Watched the Chaos From Just Feet Away]" were posted at nypost.com on Feb. 2, 2024.

Drug problems

- An article by Harold Hutchison titled "China Continues to Dodge Responsibility for Supplying America's Fentanyl Crisis Ahead of High-Level Talks With U.S." was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 26, 2024.
- An article by Brianna Lyman titled "Oregon Declares State of Emergency to Address Fentanyl Crisis After Decriminalizing Hard Drugs in 2020" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 31, 2024.
- An article by Rachel Bowman titled "Democrat-Led Portland Declares State of Emergency Over Fentanyl Crisis: Oregon Governor Wades Into Turmoil Three Years After Woke City Decriminalized Drugs That Has Caused 'Economic and Reputational Harm'" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 31, 2024.

Homeless problem across America

• An article by Will Potter titled "Florida Fights Wave of Squatter Pirates: Cops Launch Crackdown on Homeless 'Phenomenon' Sweeping the State as Vagrants Are Caught Breaking Into Derelict Boats Left by Wealthy" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 26, 2024.

Government action – seeking gun control

- An article by Kerry Picket titled "Congressional Democrats Move to Crack Down on Militia Activity in the U.S." was posted at washingtontimes.com on Jan. 11, 2024.
- An article by Ryan Morgan titled "Democrats Bring Bill to Prohibit Armed Citizen Militias" was posted at ntd.com on Jan. 12, 2024.
- An article by Harold Hutchison titled "Democrat-Backed Bill Would Force Gun Owners

to Buy 'Liability' Insurance in Washington State" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 30, 2024.

Using weapons to protect citizens

• An article by Emma Colton titled "[Oklahoma] Mom Holds HIV-Positive Man at Gunpoint After Finding Him Raping Young Daughter: Police" was posted at foxnews.com on Jan. 27, 2024.

Black lives matter corporation – seeds of Marxism

- Looking back to June 2020, an article by Aaron Steinbuch titled "Black Lives Matter Co-Founder [Patrisse Cullors] Describes Herself as 'Trained Marxist'" was posted at nypost.com on June 25, 2020.
- An article by Tristan Justice titled "Seattle Settles With 2020 BLM Rioters, Giving Them \$10 Million Over 'Excessive Force' Claims" was posted at thefederalist.com on Jan. 25, 2024.

Comments – about Joy Reid

- A video and an article by Jason Walsh titled "Watch Joy Reid Caught Flipping Out in Hot Mic: 'Starting Another [Expletive] War!' "were posted at dailyfetched.com on Jan. 30, 2024.
- An article by Hailey Gomez titled "Mary Rooke [of Daily Caller] Slams Joy Reid Hot Mic Moment, Says 'Masks' Are 'Coming Off' Liberal Outlets" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 30, 2024.

Comments – about corporate news media

- An article by Jon Miltimore titled "Is NPR 'State-Affiliated Media'? Their Coverage of the Federal Debt Certainly Suggests as Much" was posted at fee.org on Jan. 25, 2024.
- An article by John Nolte titled "Atlantic [Publication] Contributor [Paul Farhi] Wants Taxpayers to Save [Corporate] Media From 'Extinction Level Event'" was posted at breitbart.com on Jan. 30, 2024.

Robert F. Kennedy Jr.

• An article by Staff titled "RFK Jr. Indicates He's Open to Running as Libertarian in 2024, Talks Are Ongoing" was posted at just thenews.com on Jan. 27, 2024.

Democrats may be grooming Newsom – but California has many problems

• Looking back to September 2018, an article by Seema Mehta titled "How Eight Elite San Francisco Families Funded Gavin Newsom's Political Ascent [Newsom Wasn't Born Rich, but

He Was Born Connected]" was posted at latimes.com on Sept. 7, 2018.

• An article by Christopher Cadelago titled "Gavin Newsom Went to South Carolina to Stump for Biden, Voters Eyed Him for 2028" was posted at politico.com on Jan. 26, 2024.

- A video and an article by Jason Walsh titled "Watch Joe Rogan: California Has Gone Full Communist" were posted at dailyfetched.com on Jan. 31, 2024.
- An article by Jason Walsh titled "Police Arrest 539 People in Large-Scale Sex Trafficking Sting in California" was posted at dailyfetched.com on Feb. 1, 2024.

Keep an eye on Michelle Obama

- An article by Larry Brandes titled "[Michelle] Obama vs. Trump in 2024" was posted at americanthinker.com on Jan. 26, 2024.
- An article by Jason Walsh titled "More Bets Placed on Michelle Obama Becoming President Than Joe Biden" was posted at dailyfetched.com on Jan. 26, 2024.

Biden's age is a problem

• An article by Emma Richter titled "Bumbling Joe Biden Says Donald Trump Is the 'Sitting President' as Confused 81-Year-Old Stumbles Through Economic Speech in South Carolina Trying to Shore Up Support for Another Term" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 28, 2024.

Biden and Harris supporters and detractors

- An article by Eden Villalovas titled "Gavin Newsom Thinks the Democrats Are 'Crushing It' and Should Pat Themselves on the Back" was posted at washington examiner.com on Jan. 26, 2024.
- An article by Joe Schoffstall and Brandon Gillespie titled "George Soros Pours Millions Into Texas in Hopes of Shifting Power to Democrats" was posted at foxnews.com on Jan. 28, 2024
- An article by Isabelle Stanley titled "Nancy Pelosi Gets Booed as She Shows Up to the Chiefs vs. Ravens Game in Baltimore [She Was Born and Raised in Baltimore]" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 28, 2024.
- An article by Virginia Kruta titled "Pelosi Scolds Pro-Hamas Protesters Outside Her House: 'Go Back to China' "was posted at dailywire.com on Jan. 29, 2024.
- An article by Robert Schmad titled "Stacey Abrams' Nonprofit [Fair Fight] Implodes

After Shelling Out Millions in Failed Election Fights" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 30, 2024.

- An article by Katelyn Caralle titled "Ron DeSantis Demands Ilhan Omar Is Thrown Out of Congress and Deported Following Speech Declaring She Is 'Somalia First' as She Faces Calls to Resign" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 30, 2024.
- An article by Ron Hart titled "Democrats Got Their Political Playbook From Lenin (Vladimir, Not John)" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 31, 2024.
- An article by Jason Rantz titled "School Held Candlelight Vigil for Fidel Castro, 'Martyred . . . Advancing Civil Rights' " was posted at mynorthwest.com on Feb. 1, 2024.

Comments – about Nikki Haley

- An article by Staff titled "[Editor-in-Chief Mollie] Hemingway: Haley Is Easily Bullied by the Media Into Adopting Leftist Talking Points" was posted at thefederalist.com on Jan. 19, 2024.
- An article by Wendell Husebo titled "Nikki Haley Echoes Media's Attacks Against Donald Trump" was posted at breitbart.com on Jan. 25, 2024.
- An article by Robert Schmad titled "GOP Megadonor [Ken Griffin] Expresses Doubt in Nikki Haley's Ability to Win After Spending Millions [\$5 Million] to Support Her" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 31, 2024.

Comments – conservatives

- An article by Larry Elder titled "What Would Happen If a White Player Took a Knee During the 'Black National Anthem'?" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 27, 2024.
- An article by Hailey Gomez titled "Victor Davis Hanson Details How Biden Is 'Leading' America to War, Calls Out Need for Former Trump Policies" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 30, 2024.

Even if you hate Trump – doesn't the double standard trouble you?

- Looking back to August 2023, a video titled "24 Straight Minutes of Democrats Denying Election Results" was posted at rumble.com on Aug. 2, 2023.
- Looking back to August 2023, an article by Wendell Husebo titled "Democrats Denied Election Results 150+ Times Before Trump Was Indicted for Challenging Election" was posted at breitbart.com on Aug. 15, 2023.
- Looking back to August 2023, an article by Liberal Lawyer Alan Dershowitz titled

"Trump's Persecution Is an Affront to Biblical Justice" was posted at dailycaller.com on Aug. 26, 2023.

Comments about Trump

- An article by Erin Snodgrass and Kelsey Vlamis titled "Trump's 'Disrespectful' Behavior During E. Jean Carroll Trial Turned the Jury Against Him and Saddled Him With an \$83.3 Million Bill; Legal Expert Says" was posted at businessinsider.com on Jan. 26, 2024.
- An article by Charles Gasparino titled "Trump Lawyers to Use 'Conflict of Interest' Between Judge, Carroll's Attorney in Appeal of \$83.3 Million Jury Verdict' was posted at nypost.com on Jan. 27, 2024.
- An article by Brianna Lyman titled "[Even Though UAW Gave Official Endorsement in Late January] CNN Data Reporter Harry Enten Says Key Democrat Demographic [Union Workers] Trending 'Toward Donald Trump'" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 31, 2024.
- An article by Will Kessler titled "Trump to Meet With Massive Union as He Battles Biden for Big Labor Support" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 31, 2024.

General interest

- An article by Patrick Reilly titled "Bird Flu Wreaking Havoc in California's 'Egg Basket' Region [Petaluma, California]" was posted at nypost.com on Jan. 27, 2024.
- An article by Patrick Reilly titled "Snowborder Stuck Overnight for 15 Hours on Ski Gondola at Lake Tahoe Resort, 'Desperately' Screamed for Help Until She Lost Her Voice" was posted at nypost.com on Jan. 27, 2024.
- Looking back to December 2023, an article by Kate Anderson titled "Christian Military Vet Says He Decapitated Satanic Statue in [Iowa] State Capitol" was posted at dailycaller.com on Dec. 14, 2023.
- An article by Kay Smythe titled "Veteran [Michael Cassidy of Lauderdale, Mississippi] Who Decapitated Satan Statue [in Iowa State House in December] Charged With Hate Crime" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 31, 2024.
- An article by John Oyewale titled "Authorities Seize 77 Roosters in Large-Scale Cockfighting Bust [in Central Oklahoma] Despite Governor Appearing to Support Cockfighting" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 31, 2024.

 \bullet \bullet \bullet \bullet

An article by Tovah Lazaroff titled "Estonia, Japan Join Nine Other Nations in Suspending United Nations Relief and Works Agency Funds" was posted at jpost.com on Jan. 28, 2024.

Following are excerpts of the article.

4.

Finland

Australia
 Canada
 Germany
 Metherlands
 United Kingdom

Japan

2. Canada 6. Iceland 10. United Kingdom
3. Estonia 7. Italy 11. United States

8.

• • • •

An article by MacKenzie Tatanni titled "American States With the Oldest Residents Revealed – and It's Not Florida" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 30, 2024. Following are excerpts of the article.

1. 6. Maine - 45.1 Florida – 42.7 2. Puerto Rico (territory) – 44.7 Delaware - 41.5 7. 3. New Hampshire – 43.3 8-9 Connecticut – 40.9 Vermont - 43.2Pennsylvania – 40.9 4 5. West Virginia – 42.9 Hawaii – 40.8 10.

An article by Emily Joshu titled "State Where You're Most Likely to Suffer Type-2 Diabetes Revealed" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 27, 2024. Following are excerpts of the article.

1. Delaware 6. Tennessee 2 Mississippi 7. Oklahoma 3. Louisiana 8. Arkansas 4. West Virginia 9. Alabama 5. Kentucky 10. Missouri

 \bullet \bullet \bullet \bullet

An article by MacKenzie Tatananni titled "The 10 U.S. Cities With the Worst Traffic – and Los Angeles Doesn't Take the Top Spot" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 30, 2024. Following are excerpts of the article.

1. New York 6. Baltimore

2. Washington D.C. 7. Seattle

- 3. San Francisco
- 4. Boston
- 5. Chicago

- 8. Philadelphia
- 9. Los Angeles
 - 10. Miami

• • • • •

An article by Adriana Diaz titled "These Dirty Cities Have the Worst Bed Bug Infestations" was posted at nypost.com on Jan. 23, 2024. Following are excerpts of the article.

1.	Chicago	
2.	New York	
3.	Philadelphia	
4.	Cleveland-Akron, Ohio	
5.	Los Angeles	
6.	Detroit	16
7.	Washington DC	
8.	Indianapolis	
9.	Charlotte, North Carolina	
10	Champaign Illinois	

10 Champaign, Illinois

- 11. Columbus, Ohio
- 12. Cincinnati, Ohio
- 13. Atlanta, Georgia
- 14. Grand Rapids, Michigan
- 15. Denver, Colorado
- 16. Baltimore, Maryland
 - 17. Richmond, Virginia
 - 18. Greensboro, North Carolina
 - 19. St. Louis, Missouri
 - 20. Youngstown, Ohio

 \bullet \bullet \bullet \bullet

An article by Nick Pope titled "Here Are Three Unanswered Questions About Biden EPA's Massive Green 'Slush Fund'" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 29, 2024. Following are excerpts of the article.

• How is EPA ensuring that political connections do not interfere with selecting grantees?

• Why did the agency meet with major green groups about the program in November 2022?

• How is EPA ensuring due diligence while also rushing to get funds out by Sept. 2024?

• • • • •

An article by Emma H. Haidar and Cam E. Kettles titled "Billionaire Megadonor Ken Griffin Says He Will Stop Donations to Harvard" was posted at thecrimson.com on Jan. 30, 2024. Following are excerpts of the article.

Page 26 of 30

Billionaire hedge fund manager Kenneth C. Griffin '89 said he is pausing donations to Harvard over its handling of anti-Semitism on campus, a move that comes less than one year after donating \$300 million to the Faculty of Arts and Sciences.

Griffin announced his decision to stop donating to Harvard during a keynote talk at a conference hosted by the Managed Funds Association in Miami. Griffin, however, left open the possibility that the University could win back his support.

"I'd like that to change and I have made that clear to members of the corporate board," he said. "But until Harvard makes it very clear that they're going to resume their role as educating young American men and women to be leaders, to be problem solvers, to take on difficult issues, I'm not interested in supporting the institution."

He added that Harvard students were "whiny snowflakes" caught in a misguided ideology of oppressor and oppressed during his remarks.

"Will America's elite university get back to their roots of educating American children – young adults – to be the future leaders of our country or are they going to maintain being lost in the wilderness of microaggressions, a DEI agenda that seems to have no real endgame, and just being lost in the wilderness?" Griffin asked.

• • • • •

An article by Allen West titled "The Tyranny of Federalizing Troops to Undermine America's National Sovereignty" was posted at townhall.com on Jan. 29, 2024. Following are excerpts of the article.

I was born and raised in Georgia. I attended the University of Tennessee (the Volunteers) and now reside in Texas, where I finished my military career. I can tell you that there is a ruggedness in the Lone Star State that can be traced back to names like Sam Houston, Davy Crockett, Mirabeau Lamar, Thomas Jefferson Rusk, James Fanin, William Barret Travis and Jim Bowie.

- This is the state that was first its own Republic and fought for its independence all alone.
- Rough men stood on a field and dared the vaunted Mexican cavalry to "Come and Take It."
- Texas is home to The Alamo, a sacred place embodying the purest definition of courage and honor.
- This is the place where men at Washington on the Brazos in a windowless wooden cabin and wrote a Declaration of Independence, the only state in the Union with such.

• The San Jacinto battlefield is the site where Texas secured its independence, defeating Santa Anna and his army in 18 minutes.

Joe Biden has foolishly decided to take on Texas over his unconstitutional and treasonous undermining of our national sovereignty.

I am sure there are the leftist detractors who will say, "But Colonel, the SCOTUS ruled . . . "

Well, the SCOTUS got it wrong, very wrong.

Last week, I posted a detailed exegesis of the fallacy, and danger, of their decision. The federal government cannot disregard and abdicate an enumerated constitutional duty (Article IV, Section 4, the Guarantee Clause) and expect the States to have no recourse.

The Founding Fathers understood that, hence enumerated the power to the States (Article I, Section 10, Clause 3) to take action "if actually invaded, under imminent danger, and without any admit of delay."

It doesn't take a constitutional scholar to be able to read and comprehend that.

As a result, Biden has threatened to "federalize" the Texas National Guard and force them to comply with his unconstitutional actions of implementing an open borders policy.

• First of all, I know a bit about federalizing the Texas National Guard.

As an artillery battalion commander in the 4th Infantry Division, one of my subordinate firing units was in the Texas National Guard. As we prepared to deploy for Operation Iraqi Freedom in 2002, I remember the Division Commander (the late General Raymond Odierno) asking me at the National Training Center if I could get the unit trained up for the deployment.

• Secondly, we all remember Republican President Eisenhower "federalizing" the Arkansas National Guard during the Little Rock School desegregation crisis.

The SCOTUS had decided in Brown vs. Board of Education in 1954 that the 1896 Plessy vs. Ferguson decision of "separate but equal" was unconstitutional. Arkansas Governor Faubus used the National Guard to prevent nine black students from entering Central High School in Little Rock.

(As an interesting side note, Democrats used to keep blacks from getting an equal and quality education by locking them out. Now, the same Democrats keep blacks from the same by locking them into failing schools.)

Eisenhower first called up the U.S. Army's 101St Airborne Division. He subsequently federalized

the Arkansas National Guard to enforce the desegregated executive order. Yeah, a Republican President enforced the Brown vs. Board of Education decision, by way of his executive order, and the use of military security.

That, ladies and gents, are two examples of the correct and constitutional, means for federalizing the National Guard

Joe Biden and the progressive socialist left seek dictatorial tyranny. Then again, it was Joe Biden who spoke of the federal government having F-15s and nuclear weapons, a direct threat to American citizens.

All uniformed members of our Armed Forces take an oath to support and defend the Constitution of the United States. I have yet to see any article, section, or clause in the Constitution that supports open borders and wanton illegal immigration.

Heck, I find it quite telling that Biden would seek to federalize the Texas National Guard to enable the continue flow of single military-aged males, illegally, into our Republic – but not have them conduct operational control of our border from the transnational narco-criminal terrorists, the cartels.

Or why is it that Biden has remained silent about pro-Hamas terrorist groups holding violent marches in our nation? After all, Hamas is still holding Americans hostage and killed Americans on October 7, 2023.

One can only deduce that the Biden administration is taking the next step in their willful, intentional, and purposeful undermining of our national sovereignty. They are going to use the military to enable the flow of drug, human and sex trafficking. I do not think our military is willing to aid and abet human and sex trafficking.

Texas will not comply. I can assure you that the members of the Texas National Guard will say to Biden as those men said on October 2, 1835 at Gonzales . . . "Come and Take It."

This is a very bad hill upon which Joe Biden has chosen to die. As we say in the military, he has written a check that his butt can't cash. He has elevated the issue of border security to an even higher position.

Texans will not idly sit by anymore and watch our safety, security and sovereignty be threatened.

As well, he is galvanizing what will be more than two-thirds of this nation against him, and his lawless, tyrannical, dictatorial, and unconstitutional administration.

Steadfast and Loyal.

.

Isaiah 55:6-11—"Seek you the Lord while He may be found, call upon Him while He is near. Let the wicked forsake his way, and the unrighteous man his thoughts; let him return to the Lord, and He will have mercy on him; and to our God, for He will abundantly pardon. 'For My thoughts are not your thoughts, nor are your ways My ways,' says the Lord. For as the heavens are higher than the earth, so are My ways higher than your ways, and My thoughts than your thoughts. For as the rain comes down, and the snow from heaven, and do not return there, but water the earth, and make it bring forth and bud, that it may give seed to the sower and bread to the eater, so shall My word by that goes forth from My mouth; it shall not return to Me void, but it shall accomplish what I please, and it shall prosper in the thing for which I sent it."